
Montgomery Village Middle School
Mini Day 

We are excited for the 2022-2023  year!  This  flyer contains information for 
Montgomery Village Middle School’s Mini Day.  Mini Day will be held at  

Montgomery Village Middle School and is for all 6th grade students and 7th 
or 8th grade student that is new to our school 

If you have questions please contact
 Jessica Becraft, 6th Grade Team Leader

Jessica_M_Neville1@mcpsmd.org

Termaine Belote, 6th Grade Team Leader 
Termaine_Belote@mcpsmd.org

Montgomery Village Mini Day 

When: August 25, 2022

Where: Montgomery Village Middle School

Time: 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

Details: Students will have a chance to follow their schedules and 
participate in various activities to get to know Montgomery Village 

Middle School, our staff, and their peers. 

There will be a  6th grade parent/guardian  information session .  
This session will begin at 8:30 am in the cafeteria

Transportation will be available for any student that rides the bus.

Participation for this event is optional. 
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